
Dates for the Dairy: 

Glee Gardyne Theatre—Tuesday 19th November 

Evening. 

Byre Panto 4th December ‘Beauty & The Beast) 

Nursery 3rd. 

Cast Rehearsals: 12th/18th/26th/2nd/10th 

Red Riding Hood Pantomime 12th December After-

noon & Evening. 

Christmas Lunch 16th December 

P1-4 Christmas Party 17th December PM 

P5-7 Christmas Party 18th December PM 

Nursery Christmas Party 19th December AM 

Christmas End of Term Sing a Long 20th December 

Newsletter Canongate 

Primary 

Week Beginning: 

11th November 2024 

 

Monday 

School Dental Inspections P1 and P7. 

Chess Club - 15:00-16:00 in the Bookery. 

Tuesday 

Fire Engine Visit P1 10:30 

Panto Rehearsal (CAST & CREW ONLY) 

15:00—16:30 in Hall. 

.Wednesday 

Nursery - Forest Kindergarten AM (Parent Volun-

teers Wanted—Please contact Nursery direct to 

volunteer.) 

Pupil Assemblies AM (Riding for the Disabled in 

to talk to P1-4.) 

Thursday 

P5 Assembly (Anti-Bullying) 09:30-10:30 CAN 

EVERYONE WEAR ODD SOCKS TODAY 

PLEASE?! - See next page for details. 

P5-7 SU Club—Lunchtime in Bookery (See next 

page for details and separate permission letters.) 

Glee Club - 15:00-16:30 in the Hall. 

Friday 

In-Service Day—Children Not At School Today. 

 

Dates for the Dairy: 

Glee Gardyne Theatre: Tuesday 19th November Even-

ing. 

Byre Panto: 4th December ‘Beauty & The Beast) 

Nursery 3rd. 

Cast Rehearsals: 12th/18th/26th/2nd/10th 

Red Riding Hood Pantomime: 12th December After-

noon & Evening. 

Christmas Lunch: 16th December 

P1-4 Christmas Party: 17th December PM 

P5-7 Christmas Party: 18th December PM 

Nursery Christmas Party: 19th December AM 

Christmas End of Term Sing a Long: 20th December 



Messages 

 

 

 

 

 

• PHOTO PERMISSIONS—URGENT: Still a few 

outstanding forms.  Please provide ASAP. 

• Playgroup Supervision:  Children are not super-

vised by school staff before 0900 or after 1500.  

Please ensure that your child is supervised if in 

the playground before or after school.   

• Basketball Team: Well done to our P5-7 Basket-

ball Team who were runners-up in the competi-

tion on Monday!  

• Byre Panto Payments/P7 Hoodie Payments: We 

are still looking for payments for the Byre Panto 

(£11) and the P7 hoodies (details in separate 

letter sent.) 

• Lateness:  Late arrivals are becoming an issue in 

many classes.  If a child arrives after the class 

have been let in (classroom door closed) they 

must go to the office to register and select lunch 

choice.  They must also report to an adult at the 

office and their Teacher to note arrival. 

• Parents’ Portal: We have around 82% sign up 

level at the moment.  Please ensure you have 

signed up for this as we are increasingly being 

required to use this for reporting purposes. To 

sign up go to:  https://parentsportal.scot   

Have a fantastic weekend everyone! 

 

https://parentsportal.scot/pportal/

